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Subject: N NR/691/AM - UK Link Outage Planned for Weekend of 25th and 
26th November 2006 postponed - Update No 3. 

Dear All, 

Further to my note of 15th November, xoserve have reviewed the requirement for a UK Link 
outage for the weekend of 25th and 26th November, and have concluded that at this point in 
time the outage is not required, and will not go ahead. A number of tasks have been 
undertaken to improve the utilisation of storage space and I am pleased to report that the 
immediate issues have been resolved. 

However, we have still kept open the option to have an outage at a later stage if required. We 
will provide you with as much advance notice as possible if we have to take this option. 

Best regards 

Andy Miller (on behalf of Graham Frankland) 

Contract and Development Manager 
xoserve Commercial 


